
 
 
 
 
 
Attention CLP members in the Waldo area, you may notice unfamiliar vehicles in the area 
over the next few weeks. CLP has contracted with EXO to inspect our power poles starting 
in mid-September. If you have any questions or concerns regarding the inspection, please 
call the CLP oGice at 218.834.2226 or 800.580.5881.  
 
We have provided a picture of the EXO vehicles for your reference. 
 
 

 
 
 
 


